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1. MEETING CALLED BY EMAIL – On behalf of Fr. Lonnie Emily emailed the Vestry 

the morning of December 18, 2018 asking that the meeting be held by email. 

  
2. DISCUSSION – There were no items for discussion. 

  

3. INFORMATION – There were no items reported as information.  
 

4. FINANCIAL REPORTS – Finance Committee & Treasurer’s Reports – Emily emailed 
the St. Anne’s Operating Budget Summary dated November 30, 2018.  

5. DECISION – There were no items requiring decision.  

6. MINUTES  – Approval of Minutes – Emily reports that she received no additions or 
correction to the minutes she attached for the Vestry. The November 27, 2018 Vestry 
minutes were approved as circulated by email.  

 

 
 
UPCOMING DATE 
 
The next meeting of the Vestry will be at the annual Vestry Retreat to be held at 
Honey Creek January 25th through the-27th.  
 


